
INCOL CE Planning meeting: Tuesday 
September 30th, 2014 at SCLD, Otis Orchard branch  
  

(NOTE: Next meeting is scheduled for: November 21st, 2014 at 10am at Otis 
Orchard branch library, 22324 E Wellesley Ave.) 

  
In attendance: 

1.       Jean Mattimoe, UI Law (Chairperson)  

2.       Peggy Bryan,  Whitman County 

3.       Dana Dalrymple, SPL 

4.       Carlie Hoffman, SCL  

5.       Kelly Jenks, Gonzaga Foley 

6.       Janine Odlevak, Spokane CC 

7.       Melissa Searle, Coer d’Alene Public Library 

8.       Elise Tuma, East Bonner County (Sandpoint)   

  

  

Spring workshop, October 17th, 2014 

  

We will offer a Gadget Menagerie from WA State Library and include additional 
gadget assistive devices from the Idaho Public Library’s Gadget Garage  
  

This season we’ll try a slightly different format. Members may select to attend 
morning, afternoon, or entire day: 
  

Morning:             10:30 – noon presentation session from Jennifer Fenton of 
WA State Library, and may include Gadget Garage presenters 

  

Afternoon:          1:30 – 3:00  hands-on gadget exploration with: 
-          3 facilitators from WSL 

-         plus Dana Dalrymple of SPL,  

-         and Gadget Garage technicians from the Idaho 

PL (Elise will contact Idaho folks.) 
  

Catering:             Jean will contact Connie and Phil Stucke’s catering to request 
light morning and afternoon fare (perhaps suggesting more protein and gluten 
free offerings than in the past). sslg5@yahoo.com  
  

Venue:                 Coeur d’Alene PL has been reserved from 10 am to 5 pm. 
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Publicity:                 Dana is creating flier; Carlie will create webpage. 
  

Lunch:                                  -    Facilitators are welcome to join Jean, Dana, and Tami 
for lunch in C d’A. (INCOL will reimburse.) 

-         Melissa Searle will compile a list of nearby 

restaurants. Attendees may want to preorder 

lunch to save time. Lunch list will be available to 

attendees on workshop day. 

  

Spring and future workshops 

  

-         Debra Westwood of King County was 

suggested as a possible contact to speak about 

avoiding burnout. Her past WALE session was 

well received. (Jean and Janine have her contact 

information.) 

-         Dana and Carlie recommended a version of a 

recent Mental Health First Aid workshop. Not all 

area staff were able to attend the past session, 

so our offering would likely be popular.  

-         Other future workshop ideas include persons 

with disabilities. 

  

Other projects 

A call was made for anyone interested in creating a local directory that libraries 
can use to find presenters for programming. Library tech. students at SFCC were 
suggested as possible directory creators. Paula Swan may be contacted to 
investigate further. (Paula.swan@ccs.spokane.edu ; if email fails, contact Paula at 
SFCC at 509-533-3619.) 

  

Next meeting is scheduled for: 
  

November 21st, 2014 at 10am  

  

at Otis Orchard branch library, 22324 E Wellesley Ave, Otis Orchards  
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